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of Plant Radiation Protection on June 2, 1922, before the work on
the TIP recommenced. Had adegquate communications between job
planners, the ALARA group and those responsible for radiological
controls occurred, the events of May 28 through June 2, 1992, may
have been prevented. We expect lessons~learned from these events
to be incorporated intn your overall corrective actions in an
attempt to preclude future similar problems. Recurrences of
similar problems could result in escalated enforcement in
accordance with the NKRC Enforcement Policy.

During the course of the inspection (Inspection Report 50~
461/92011(DRSS)), certain of your activities appeared to be in
violation of NRC requirements, as described in the enclosed
Notice. A written response is required,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,"
a copy of this letter, its enclosure, and your response will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The response directed by this letter and the enclosed Notice are
not subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of
Management and Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act
of 1980, Fublic Law No. 96~511,

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection,

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division Of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosures:

1. Notice of Violation

2. Enforcement Conference Report
No. 50-461/92015(DRSS)
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